Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 8-11-12
Meeting Minutes

President John Ragsdale called the meeting to order at 12:00.
Other officers present were John Price, Dee Gilliland, Cheri Anglin, and Tommy Jackson.

John Ragsdale thanked Doug Denton for the meal. John mentioned that Dee Gilliland sent an email
to warn people not to use the runway after a rain until it dried out due to the recent improvements.

The minutes from the July 14 meeting were approved.

Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation concerning “Dealing with In-flight Emergencies.”
Linwood Nooe, chairman of the Activities Committee, reported that it was too hot to do much until
it gets cooler. Bill Lehr suggested we go to lunch somewhere like Willie Nilly’s. Linwood
encouraged everyone to attend the Raymond EAA meetings on the first Saturday of each month.
Bill said Pinebelt has a breakfast every first Saturday.

Regina Coker was introduced as a guest.

Dee Gilliland presented a brief comparative summary of fiscal 2012 versus budget and the new
budget for fiscal 2013. He noted that more funds will be directed to runway upkeep in the coming
year.

John Ragsdale thanked Coley for getting the three loads of dirt delivered for repairs to the runway.
Dee Gilliland and David Smith provided their tractors and equipment to move the dirt to the runway
where needed. Dee leveled the dirt over the low spots with Coley’s land plane. The next week Dee
sprayed MSMA with ant poison over the entire field to help the Bermuda grass and stop the ant
mounds.

Bill Lehr and John Mudget completed their financial audit and reported that everything looked fine.
John and Sue Price volunteered to provide lunch next month.

Coley Richardson moved to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



